
Rogers Water Utilities 

Biosolids Purchase and Removal 

Request for Proposals (RFP) 

 

The Rogers Water Utilities (RWU) of Rogers, Arkansas is seeking proposals to purchase and 

remove Class A biosolids (“biosolids”) from the Rogers Pollution Control Facility (RPCF).  

More information about RWU, the biosolids at RPCF, and qualifications needed, are contained 

in the Request for Proposals (RFP). 

 

Copies of the RFP are expected to be available during the week of March 22, 2021 or shortly 

thereafter.  Once available, copies of the RFP may be obtained from the RWU administration 

office at 601 S 2nd St. in Rogers, Arkansas between the hours of 8:00am and 4:30pm M-F or by 

request via email at the email address listed below.  Interested individuals or firms may register 

to receive copies of the RFP once it becomes available. 

 

Five (5) bound copies of the proposals, and one electronic PDF copy, shall be submitted on or 

before Thursday, April 8, 2021, by 2:00 pm local time to: 

 

Jene’ Huffman-Gilreath 

Shared Services Manager 

Rogers Water Utilities 

601 S. 2nd Street 

Rogers, AR  72756 

Email- jenehuffmangilreath@rwu.org 

 

RWU reserves the right to accept the proposal that appears from all considerations to be in the best 

interest of RWU. In determining and evaluating the best proposal, the prices offered for purchase 

of the biosolids will not necessarily be controlling, but reliability, efficiency, expertise in handling 

biosolids, and reputation will be considered, along with other relevant factors and criteria.  The 

complete list of factors and criteria to be considered, and complete list of requirements, will be 

contained in the RFP.   The actual award of a contract is contingent on approval of the Rogers 

Waterworks and Sewer Commission. 

 

RWU reserves the right to cancel this RFP process, reject any and all submissions, to waive 

technicalities, formalities, and/or informalities, and to accept any submission deemed to be in the 

best interests of RWU. 
 
 
 


